
 

 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
OF THE 

ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY COMMISSION 
OF THE CITY OF LA MESA, CALIFORNIA 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular meeting of the Environmental 
Sustainability Commission of the City of La Mesa, California, held July 15, 2024 at  
6:00 p.m., has been cancelled by the undersigned Environmental Sustainability Manager of 
the City of La Mesa.  The next Special meeting will be held on Monday, July 29, 2024 at 
6:00 p.m. at City of La Mesa City Hall and utilizing teleconferencing and electronic means 
for members of the public to view. 
 

Dated:  June 28, 2024 
 
 

Hilary Ego 
Environmental Sustainability Manager 

 
 
 
 


